
 
SOUTHWESTERN PENNSYLVANIA CORPORATION 
SOUTHWESTERN PENNSYLVANIA COMMISSION 
DISADVANTAGE BUSINESS ENTERPRISE GOAL 

FEDERAL-ASSISTED CONTRACTS 
 

FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2021, 2022, 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
This notice is to inform the general public that the Southwestern Pennsylvania 
Corporation/Commission has reviewed its anticipated federal-assisted contracting program activities 
for the federal fiscal years beginning October 1, 2020 through September 30, 2023 and has established 
the following Disadvantage Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal of 7.60%.  
 
A copy of the DBE Program document can be reviewed on our website at 
www.spcregion.org/about/doing-business-with-spc/ or by contacting SPC.  
 
Southwestern Pennsylvania Corporation  
Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission  
Two Chatham Center, Suite 500  
112 Washington Place  
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-3451  
(412) 391‐5590 


